

Newsletter

April 2021

hello@overtonplaygroup.com

www.overtonplaygroup.com

Tel: Playgroup 01256 770370 Preschool 07718 424723

Hello and a warm welcome to our Summer term. Lots of new faces too - a big hello to all the children that have started!

Keep an eye out for dates for possible transition meetings to the Reception classrooms and visits to the Preschool from those in Playgroup.

We will keep you informed.

A **big thank you** to the **Co-op** for the Easter egg hampers and Crème Eggs that they kindly donated to both settings!

Friendly Reminders:

Please can water bottles only contain water, not juice. If you would like your child to have juice at lunchtime then please put this in their lunchbox. Children have the choice of milk or water throughout the day. Dental hygiene is the new hot topic in the early years!

As it starts to warm up the children will be enjoying the outside where possible and spending a lot of time outdoors.

- Please apply sun cream on to exposed parts of your child's skin before they arrive and provide a sun hat.
- Please also be aware of ticks.

The **wooden fencing** around the school path is rather rough; please watch out for **splinters**.

30 hours free childcare – please reconfirm your eligibility to keep the code valid.

Please let us know your session requests for September.

Thanks to you, we have **raised £400** from the purchases of the tote bags, tea towels and table mats!!

As a result of this, we have ordered lots of new construction equipment for the children to play with.

Did you know that we have uniform available to order with our logo? We have sweatshirts and polo shirts available. Please email hello@overtonplaygroup.com if you would like further information.

Dates for the Diary:

April	
19	Term starts
May	
3	Both settings closed for the Bank Holiday
31	Both settings closed for half term 31 st May - 4 th June
July	
20	Last day of the summer term
21	Inset day
22	Inset day
23	Inset day

Covid-19

Please be reassured that we are following the guidance set out in our Covid-19 policy. This includes frequent hand washing, daily cleaning of our toys, regular cleaning of surfaces etc.

To keep us all safe please wear a face mask during drop off and pick-up, remain at a social distance and follow the one-way system in place.

It is vital that no one (children or parents) with Covid-19 symptoms comes to Overton Preschool Playgroup, these include:

- A high temperature
- A new continuous cough
- A loss or change in your sense of taste or smell

Please use the online NHS service if you require more information. Our current policy has been sent to all parents which contains more information about our procedures should a child or staff member test positive for Covid-19 – please ask if you need to know more.